
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Welcome to Viborg Municipality 
 
A very warm welcome - we are very pleased that you have chosen to live 
Viborg Municipality. 
 
You have moved to one of Denmark's largest municipalities – but it is not 
so big that we don’t value all our new citizens. 
 
I would therefore like to invite you / your family to our next welcome 
meeting/evening on:  
 
Tuesday 9 may 2017  17.30 – 19.30 
at Viborg Rådhus, Prinsens Alle 5, Viborg 
 
Attendance is free and the evening starts in the 
atrium at Viborg City Hall. Here you will have the 
opportunity to meet people and organizations that 
could be relevant for you – as a new citizen – to get 
to know and to talk to.  
At 18.00 I will give af short welcome speech and at 
approximately 18.30, a light dinner will be served. 
 
To learn more and to register go to viborg.dk/tilflytter .  
Here, you also find additional information that you may need as a new 
citizen in Viborg Municipality. 
 
The registration deadline is Wednesday 3 may 2017  and places are 
allocated on a ‘first-come, first served’ principle. 
 
Once again welcome to Viborg Municipality. See you on 9 may. 
 
Enjoy! 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Torsten Nielsen 
Mayor 

 

 

BORGMESTEREN 
 
Prinsens Alle 5 
8800 Viborg 
 
Tlf.: 87 87 87 87 
 
viborg@viborg.dk 
www.viborg.dk 
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